From: Kelly Lima

To: Delegations
Subject: Boundry Review - St. Gregory
Date: Thursday, March 30, 2017 10:15:33 AM

Hello Catholic School Board and Trustees,

Please do not send children across the 427 to get to school. | seriously opposed the thought
of changing the catchment area of St. Gregory school to send kids walking across 16 lanes of
live traffic with four on and off ramps. It's dangerous and is a bad idea. | support the Director
of Educations proposal to leave the St. Gregory boundary status quo. Please make the right
(and safe) decision.

Thanks,

Kelly Lima
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